
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

TO THE COMMUNITY OF SAMARITAN COLLEGE, WHYALLA  
 
 
Dear Community Members 
 
I write to inform you that Mr Damien Judd will be taking Principals’ Renewal Leave from 19 July 
until 3 September 2021.   
 
I am pleased to announce that I have appointed Mr John Lyons as Acting Principal while Damien is 
on leave.  John is well known to the Samaritan College community in his current role as Deputy 
Principal.   
 
I am also pleased to announce that I have appointed Mr Brett Czechowski as Acting Head of 
Secondary (Deputy Principal R-12).  Brett’s substantive position is Principal at St Albert’s School, 
Loxton, a position he has held since 2015.  
 
I would like to thank them for leading the College during this time and know that you will show your 
support as they continue the important work at Whyalla. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Nichii Mardon 
Director 
3 June 2021 
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